
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Subject: QGSSSA Track and Field Championships Support 
 

Anticipation is mounting as we approach the 2024 QGSSSA Track and Field 
Championships, now just one week away. Our team has been preparing diligently, 
and there is a strong sense of positive momentum as we enter the final week of 
preparation.  
 
To continue our commitment to school spirit and demonstrate our strong sense of 
community, all students in years 7 – 12 are expected to spectate and show their 
support for the 2024 QGSSSA Track and Field Team. This provides our students with 
the opportunity to join the ‘Croc Squad’ and unite as one in the green, gold, blue.  
 
Additionally, house leaders will award 1 HOUSE POINT to each student attending, 
contributing to the 2024 House points tally towards the Champion House award.  
 
The championships are scheduled for Thursday, 12 September 2024, at the 
Queensland Athletics Centre (QSAC), Kessels Road, Nathan, commencing at 8:30am 
and concluding at 3:00pm. This event will feature athletes from the ten QGSSSA 
schools competing for the prestigious Stephens Cup (aggregate) and Del Mellefont 
Trophy (percentage).  
 
To ensure the smooth transportation of students to and from the venue, students are 
asked to meet House leaders in the Assembly Hall for departure by bus at 8:30am. 
Bags will be safely locked in the Assembly Hall and collected on return to the College 
at approximately 3:00pm.  
 
 
Please refer to the Key Information enclosed for further details. 

 

 



Key Information:

Date: Thursday, 12 September 2024

Venue: Queensland Athletics Centre (QSAC), Kessels Road, Nathan

Time: 8:30 am – 3:00 pm

Bring: Food and a water bottle in a small bag or tote (kiosk facilities will be available)

Do not bring: Mobile phones, laptops, Air Pods, or any other devices (attendance is 
to support the Track & Field team)

Uniform: Summer uniform, including hats (for both boys and girls)

We kindly request that all student spectators complete the attendance survey via the 
registration link. 

STUDENT SPECTATOR REGISTRATION – CLICK HERE

We look forward to a fantastic day of competition and support!

Cerene Hughes Justin Desmarchelier
Head of Sport and Activities Head of Secondary


